

Get Energy Wise

Get to know the ins and outs of the Newcastle Helix District Energy Centre with Kirk Wallis on a tour of the District Energy Centre. Find out how the District Energy Centre is using new technology to power the Newcastle Helix site as well as future plans to expand the network to power other businesses and homes across Newcastle.

Contact The Lumen team to register your interest.



Brighten the Monday Blues

Tenant favourite, Truly Scrumptious Sweets, is returning to The Lumen to beat the Monday Blues this January.

Don't miss getting a top up of your favourite sweets, **Truly Scrumptious Sweets** will be in **The Lumen reception**, **10:30 - 14:30** on **Monday 15th January**



Lets Look Back

A great deal can alter over the span of a year, and The Lumen is no exception. Throughout the year, we enjoyed the accomplishments of our tenants and achievements for The Lumen building. Please have a glance below for of everything overview that transpired at The Lumen.

THE LUMEN **TENANTS**

+3 since 2022

ACTIVE ACCESS CARDS

,512

+173 since 2022

TRAINED BEEKEEPERS

+16 since 2022

Clifford Chance move to The Lumen **January**

Upgrades to The Lumen security features completed

February

We welcomed Kat to The Lumen team

August

Natwest Group moved to The Lumen

June

Clifford Chance bake sale raised £464 for local LGBTQ+ charity, AKT

May

Sarah, The Lumen Assistant Building Manager, welcomed her baby boy to the world September

Hay & Kilner announced they raised £10,000 during 2023 for the Children's Heart Unit Fund - CHUF

December

